
Hello,
Please vote no on SB 137.  Ranked Choice Voting is good for Democracy and America.  It will help 
make us heal by electing more moderate candidates.  It is unfair that the Ohio legislature should deny 
this option to the local districts that want it.  Denying this option would show a contempt for the 
citizens of Ohio that is despicable.
Thank you,
Rod Carroll


